ANNAPOLIS

Staff Report on 0-47-22

Date: October 3, 2022
To: Mayor Gavin Buckley
From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Subject: 0-47-22 - Special Residential Parking Districts - Non Resident Parking Permits and
Temporary Passes

For the purpose of allowing guest parking passes for City of Annapolis property owners who
reside in the City seasonally. The Director of Transportation or the Director's designee or
authorized agent may issue a non resident parking permit to a property owner whose property is
located in a special residential parking district, but does not meet any of the resident status
criteria listed in Section 12.32.090.

Prepared by: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager



